
October 6, 2001 

Seminar about Shenzhen City and  
China Chengdu Technology Stock Exchange  

A seminar was held about Shenzhen City and China Chengdu Technology Stock Exchange at MIT on Oct. 6, 
2001. About 60 members attended this meeting.  

Speaker: Mr. Yanhui Wang, Secretary of Shenzhen Executive Vice 
Mayor  
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Speaker: Mr. Yongchun Wang, President of China Chengdu 
Technology Stock Exchange  

  

The audience on the meeting  
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